To:

The Ann Arbor Mayor and Council Members: oF }% 0
John Hieftje, Sabra Briere, Sumi Kalisapathy, Jane Lgf?ﬁn Sally Hart Peterson, Stephen
Kunselman, Christopher Taylor, Marcia Higgins, Marcia Tea’ﬂ* Mike Anglin, Chuck Warpehoski,

City Clerk (for posting in Monday’s City Council Agenﬂﬂé JUN 1 L 37

From:

Camp Take Notice Subcommittee for the Right to Eat and Receive Humanitarian Aid c/o:
MISSION

1327 White Street

Ann Arbor, Ml 48104

Hand delivered to the Ann Arbor Clerk’s office by

I\)k"‘ ¢ lﬁ Gooa( Man during business hours on Friday, June 14th, 2013.

Dear Mayor and members of the Ann Arbor City Council,

Please pass an ordinance exempting non-discriminatory organizations from the fee otherwise
accompanying a permit when those organizations are engaged in providing humanitarian aid at
public parks.

Thank you for your time. -
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Members and supporters of
The Camp Take Notice Subcommittee for the Right to Receive Humanitarian Aid



